Ethics Committee Slates and Nomination Statement
(for member terms from January 1, 2026 through December 31, 2028)


· Slate 1: 	 Practitioner (Licensing Board experience preferred)
· Slate 2:  Public Member (non-psychologist)

Nomination Statement
The Ethics Committee evaluates candidate’s ethics experience (e.g., ethics education and scholarship, evaluation of ethical conduct of psychologists, service on human subjects institutional review boards, state association ethics committees, state boards of psychology, or other relevant ethics experience). The Committee engages in adjudication related to the possible unethical behavior of members and associates and makes recommendations regarding membership of those applying to APA who report prior unethical conduct.  The Ethics Committee continues to expand its mission to be a resource for ethics consultation and education for APA; for members at all career stages and in all areas of psychology, the public and the discipline. The Ethics Committee reviews draft guidelines and association policies, partners with governance groups, and works to institute initiatives and policies that support the ethical practice of all psychologists and the APA as an organization. 
The Ethics Committee encourages the nominations, including self-nominations, of members whose identities and expertise represent the breadth of perspective of the field and practice of psychology and diversity of APA’s membership (e.g., ethnicity, race, culture, gender, gender identity, age, career stage, persons with different ability status, sexual orientation, and geographic location, with a preference for states that have predominately rural and tight-knit communities, and where psychologists are underrepresented). Nominations are particularly welcomed by those who are licensed psychologists in professional practice. Nominations should include a current CV for the nominee.
[bookmark: _Hlk146290626][bookmark: _Hlk146899301]Ethics Committee members must be willing to commit approximately 5-10 hours per month for on-going Committee work (e.g., document review), including preparation for monthly 90 minute virtual meetings (depending on schedules). In addition, the Committee may meet once in the Spring for a two-day in-person meeting. The in-person meeting is held at APA headquarters in Washington, DC, and members’ travel, lodging, and meal expenses are covered by the Committee’s budget. The Committee also gives presentations at the APA Convention each year. Attendance at Convention (at your own expense) and active involvement is encouraged. 
Note: APA is engaged in a process of transformation, placing a much greater emphasis on making an impact that clearly benefits society and improves lives. In February 2024 the Council of Representatives revised and adopted its 2019 strategic plan that sets APA’s organizational priorities for the next three to five years.  APA groups actively collaborate across APA to align the work of elected and appointed leaders, staff, and the broader membership in service of advancing the strategic plan. Given the importance of this approach to the Association’s strategic priorities, APA encourages nominees to review the strategic plan to become familiar with the larger context in which their expertise and interests will contribute to APA's success.

